
Gaylactic Network and Gaylaxian Science Fiction Society present

Arisia's Gay Fandom Party 
Saturday, January 19th

Our thanks to Arisia, Inc. for their grant to help make the 
Gay Fandom Suite at the Millennium Philcon possible!

We invite convention members as well as members of 
Arisia, Inc., to join us in celebration on Saturday. 

Learn about the Gaylactic Network and the Gaylaxian 
Science Fiction Society of Boston while meeting and 
greeting and nibbling on munchies. 

Visit us on-line at:
www.gaylactic-network.org • info@gaylactic-network.org
www.gsfs.org • gsfs@gaylactic-network.org

You Are �
Invited!


